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Please add me to your mailing list.

| am currently in the M.F.A. program at the University of Houston and just discovered your site.
I'm doing research on web pages that have extensive photography galleries. | can't believe it
took me so long to find your site. It is incredible. | was also pleasantly surprised to find articles
on one of my professors, Bill Thomas, on your page.

I'd love to be kept abreast of the latest developments and additions to zonezero.

Thanks,

Keith Houk
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